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PUBLIC NOTICE

Upcoming FY2025 HUD Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition

The City of Trenton is pleased to announce the upcoming release of the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development (HUD) Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for the Fiscal Year 2025 
Continuum of Care (CoC) Program Competition.

The FY2025 NOFO will include opportunities for funding in several project categories, including:

 Street Outreach
 Transitional Housing Programs

Trenton/Mercer CoC is comprised of a broad range of effective partners, including faith-based and 
community organizations, to ensure local needs are met and federal resources are utilized to their 
fullest potential.

A technical assistance session on the CoC Program will be offered on Zoom on August 20 at 1:30pm
using the following link:

https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1615250347?pwd=XcQE6nEbjYbhtbEDI9stoLchqqvBAe.1

Additional information, including detailed timelines for local applications and opportunities for 
further technical assistance, will be shared once the FY2025 CoC NOFO is officially released by 
HUD.

For questions or to express interest in participating, please contact:

Ann Jones
Grant Administrator
City of Trenton - Dept. of Health & Human Services
Email:  annjones@trentonnj.org
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